
 

 

    

The Lesotho Revenue Authority (LRA) wishes to 
inform private shoppers and traders importing 
goods into Lesotho through an un-designated/non - 
commercial border post such as Sani Pass, Tele 
Bridge, Makhaleng Bridge, Peka Bridge and 
Sephapho’s Gate that LRA no longer accept tax 
invoices as a  method of payment for import VAT.  

This change comes into effect because the South 
African Revenue Services (SARS) no longer refund 
tax invoices from non-commercial borders therefore 
importers will have to pay the VAT. Private shoppers 
or traders who may wish to tender their tax invoices 
as a method of payment for VAT, are advised to 
make use any of the following commercial borders: 
Caledonspoort, Maputsoe Bridge, Maseru Bridge, 
Van Rooyen’s Gate and Qacha’s Nek Border Gate.  

 

For More Info call: 52215555/22235555/80022009 
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